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MEMORANDUM - May 10, 2022

To: State Superintendents of Schools and Facility Planners 

From: Arabia Davis, Funding Programs Manager 

Re: Fiscal Year 2023 Aging Schools Program Allocations 

This memo serves as notification of the availability of funding through the FY 2023 
Aging Schools Program (ASP). At their meeting on April 14, 2022, the IAC approved 
revisions to the ASP Administrative Procedures Guide and the FY 2023 ASP application 
schedule. ASP funds are distributed to the Local Education Agencies in accordance with 
the FY 2023 capital budget bill.  

In general, the funds can be utilized for capital improvements, repairs, maintenance, and 
deferred maintenance work at existing public school buildings and sites serving 
students. These funds may also be utilized to address life, safety and public health risks 
that may negatively impact the well-being of the students and teachers.  

Please see the IAC’s Aging Schools Program Instructions for information regarding the 
application process. The FY 2023 Aging Schools Program allocations for each school 
system, as shown in Attachment I, totals $8.064M, which consist of $6.109M of new 
authorization and $1.955 M from unexpended prior year authorizations. 

The Aging School Program schedule is as follows: 
FY 2023 Aging Schools Program Schedule 

Application submission period April 15, 2022 to April 12, 2023 
State Funds available July 1, 2022 
Project must be under contract June 30, 2023 
Requests due for reimbursement for all 
FY 2023 projects 

December 1, 2023 

For your convenience: 
● The Aging Schools Program information is on the IAC website.

If you have any questions regarding this matter or need further information, please 
contact me at (410) 767-2153 or by email at arabia.davis1@maryland.gov and 
iac.pscp@maryland.gov. 

Note: Reimbursement deadline was revised to 
February 1, 2024 at the 11/9/2023 IAC Meeting.
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